
 
 

 
 
 

Anti-Slavery And Human Trafficking 
 
The Walcote Practice is committed to addressing slavery and human trafficking in all 
its forms. The Walcote Practice will not tolerate any instances, or suspected 
instances, of slavery or human trafficking.  
 
If you are aware of any individual who may be subject to slavery or human 
trafficking, or if any such instances are disclosed to you, please speak with a staff 
member as soon as possible.  
 
We will share such information with the appropriate authorities with the objectives of:  
 

 supporting the individual concerned 
 preventing future situations arising 
 promoting the elimination of routes and sources of slavery or human 

trafficking 
 
 

Thank you 
 
 


